
Dear Supervisors,  

 

I am writing, once again, to request that you honor the thousands of citizens who have spoken in their legal capacity 

to redress the decisions we believe are not in the interest of our broader community. With thousands of signatures on 

both referenda, we encourage you to deeply reconsider the pressing needs of our community, for water for homes, 

water for fire control, water for maintenance of our ongoing businesses, water for support in this terrible drought. You 

could amend the present ordinance to include no water trucking to illegal cannabis sites, no more hoop houses 

sprawling across the valleys and range lands, and no large scale corporate expansion on range and agricultural  lands. 

We need enforcement of illegal grows. Heritage growers who have permits for 1/4 acre need assistance in processing 

their applications.  

 

Thank you for envisioning a way to honor your citizens' needs for living safely in this county, where crime doesn’t 

claim the upper hand, where neighbors work together to support their common values treasuring as we do, Water, 

Wildlife and our Way of life.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Paula Fugman 

 


